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www55plusclubofsb.com

SENIOR HELP LINE: 211A NOTE FROM JILL
It has been an honor to serve as your club President for the 

past two years.  I have seen the Club grow in a very positive 
direction and I want to thank everyone who has given their time.
Our sponsors continue to be loyal supporters and we greatly 
appreciate their friendship.

My very best wishes go out to the new Board, you will do

continue to support the Club, the Board needs your participation.  
If everyone just did a little something toward the good of the Club, 
then a few wouldn’t have to do so much. 

Our Annual Meeting was a great success with Courtenay
Springs Village catering the  event. Congratulations to Betsy Haff 
and Barbara Hessler for being voted volunteers of the Year, our 
way of recognizing just how much they have contributed this past
year.  And congratulations to Louise Stevenson; her name has 
been added to the plaque that hangs in the DRS as a permanent
record and reminder of the members who have consistantly
contributed to the building of our 55+ Club. 

Big news for Bingo; many many thanks to Al Sanchez of the 
Harbor City Retirees Social Club for his generous donation toward

CLUB  will soon have a new State-of-the-Art machine that will be
the envy of Bingo players every where!

Happy New Year
Jill Blakeway 

Please support our newsletter sponsors whenever possiblepp p p . Programs are FREE
and are held at 12:30 p.m. at the DRS Community Center in Satellite Beach. 

All 55+ members and guest are welcome.  
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Thursday, January 19. 2017

Light lunch served 

VALENTINE LUNCHEON: Get your tickets soon for the
February 9th luncheon from 11am-2pm at the DRS Community 
Center.  Enjoy a delicious luncheon, dessert and beverages.  

Thursday February 2, 2017

Light lunch served g

More holiday 
photos inside
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WALKING: A BIG thank you to Myrna Jenkins 
for stepping up to oversee the Walking group.  
Please note that walking times have changed 
to 8:00-9:00am.  Myrna wants to encourage all 
to come and join the group.  They walk to lively 
music and you can walk at your own pace. In 
addition, she is looking for someone who would 
be willing to be a sub on occasion when she 
cannot be there.  For questions contact Myrna 
at 321/773-8664 or jenkinsmyr@aol.com 

NEW YEAR RESOLUTIONS
Most of us normally make a new resolution 
every January, or know people who do.  The 
one resolution we should all be making for 
ourselves is to be healthy and to stay healthy.  
The old saying, “If you don’t move it, your gonna 
lose it” is very true.  This community is fortunate 
to offer many exercise programs for all ages.  
Why not check them out?  For example Satellite 
Beach offers: Senior Exercise, Yoga, Pilates, 
Piloting, Tai Chi, Adult Aerobics, Bone-Walkers 
Plus, and the 55+ Club, through the Recreation 
Dept., offers Walking and Line Dancing.  If you 
live in another area, check out the offerings at 
that community center.  So no more excuses to 
NOT “move it, so we don’t lose it”! 

RESOURCES: SHINE -Serving Health 
Insurance Needs of Elders SHINE schedules 
appointments at the DRS Community Center 
each Monday morning beginning August 15, 
to assist seniors and the disabled with their 
Medicare questions. SHINE counseling is free, 

to schedule an appointment or to speak to a 
SHINE representative. 

COUPON GROUP: This group meets the 
third Wednesday of every month at the Satellite 

from the Sunday paper or on line coupons and 
get the ones you need. We also collect expired 
coupons which are sent to our deployed 
soldiers. Come join us at 2pm to 3pm.

STOP BY & SAY HI PROGRAM: The 
Satellite Beach Police Department Volunteer 

“Stop By & Say Hi” where our volunteers 
literally do just that with our City residents. We 
provide companionship and become a friend 
who is close by. Learn more by calling Linda 
Harlow at lharlow@satellitebeach.org or call 

773 -4400.

Celebrating Bob Mellon and Betty Boman’s 
Birthdays at Wednesday Night Cards & Games!

Bingo for Designer Bags Fundraiser for Bingo 
Equipment November 10, 2016

*** Please support our newsletter sponsors whenever possible.***
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Know Your Board and Committee Members
Chairperson Barbara Hessler 773-3050

Corres. Sec Olga Clark 591-2745
Record Sec Joann Fisher  773-8820
Treasurer Louise Daley 427-9100
Member @ Large Betsy Haff 779-9775
Board Advisor Jill Blakeway 773-2080

Advert/PR, Jill  773-2080
Bingo, Louise T.  773-3160
Book Club, Joyce    961- 6408
Bridge, Fannie   777-2378
Bunco, Barbara  773-3050
Cards/Games, Betty  773-8232
Chess  Dick     777-0255
Cribbage, Betty   773-8232 
Dinner Gang, Floss  773-6073
Early Bird Dining & Dancing, Joan 917-8119 or 777-0238
Email Notices, Louise S.   202-7337
Evening Cards & Games, Betty  773-8262
Fishing, Gene   773-4647
Food Service, Susie   777-1398
Greeting Table- Grace & Joanne  773-8820
Lifelong Scholar Program, Marty   777-8313
Line Dancing, Candy  779-2941

Lunch Bunch, Barbara   773-3050
Mahjongg, Barbara   773-3050
Membership, Louise S.  202-7337
Newsletter, Jill  773-2080
Newsletter, Louise S.  202-7337
Special Events, JoAnne   626-9597
Sunshine Lady, Louise T  773-3160
Travel-Day Norma  243-5708 
   and Camile   978/394-6692
Travel-Extended Trips, Jill   773-2080
Walking, Myrna  773-8664
Website & FB, Louise S.  202-7337

ADULT EDUCATION 
Florida Tech’s Lifelong Scholar Program 
lectures continue 2017..  

Speech Processing and Special Effects, 
January 12, 2017; Marketing: Misunderstood, 
Interesting, and More Pervasive Than You 
Might Think, February 9, 2017; Invasive 
Species – the Second Greatest Global 
Environmental Threat, February 23, 2017; Why 
Dolphins are Canaries: How Marine Mammals 
Inform Us About Ocean Health, March 9, 
2017; Absinthe - The Green Fairy: Separating 
Fact from Fiction, March 23, 2017 

society/events.php or call 321/674-8382 or 

DECEMBER’S HOLIDAY PARTY
PHOTO GALLERY • JANUARY-FEBRUARY 2017

Thank you to Courtenay Springs 
Village for catering the delicious 
food for the Holiday Luncheon.
Welcome to our new 2017 Exec. 
Board: Barbara Hessler, Joyce 

Louise Daley and Betsy Haff.
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FUNDRAISING: 
“Bingo for Designer Bags” event was a great 
success! Eighty people were in attendance 
and all enjoyed bingo play, wonderful 

Unfortunately, they had some problems with 
the bingo equipment so bingo play time was 
shortened, but all could see how much new 
equipment is needed. 

helped make this event so successful. Many 
thanks to all those who donated desserts, 
jewelry, purses and most of all — time and 
talent!

SPAGETTI DINNER:

price  includes spaghetti, meatballs, sausage, 
salad, garlic bread, wine or soda and coffee 

from most Chairpersons.

bellsouth.net

EXTENDED TRAVEL

more detailed information on these offerings in 

DAY TRAVEL

group.   

UPCOMING EXTENDED TRIPS FOR 
2017

April 19  Discover Cuba

  Mountains

Travel Contacts:

AROUND THE COMMUNITY

Beach Clean -up
our beaches clean can gather monthly on the 

Park. Keep Brevard Beautiful will provide 
bags, grabbers, gloves, and buckets. We’ll 
probably provide munchkins too! Check out 
our Facebook page ‘Monthly KBB Pelican 
Beach Cleanup in Satellite Beach’ to see 

for helping, Kathy and Ethan Shoda! 

Market


